
2/25/84 

Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Rd. 
Frederick, MD 21701 

Mr. James K. Ball chief 
PUPA Section 
FBI HQ 
Washington, D.C. 20535 

Dear Mr. Ball 

Enclosed is a copy of my today's letter to Jim Lesar in which I address your 
letter of the 21st to me and of thel6th to him. 

As you will see, I state that you have misrepresented, elided and been 
untruthful and in all of this managed not to respond when you say you do. 

I also enclose a copy of my today's letter to £.r. Dan Metcalfe in which I 
renew the appeals to which you did not respond when he referred them to you. 

There seems to be no point in my Figking you to do your duty, to earn your 
pay, to abide by law and regulation because your record makes it clear that at 
least with regard to me you have no such intention. Neither has the FBI. 

But if you believe that I have erred in any way, I will welcome specification 
from you. 

Meanwhile, I renew the requests I made in the correspondence you do 4ve and 
do know about and did understand that is the subject of my 1/23/84 appeal to 
Mr. Metcalfe to which you did not respond. 


